† ST. LAWRENCE SCHOOL

"His Banner Over Us Is Love"

Dear St. Lawrence School Families,

Our Catholic Schools Week was a huge success! The students had so much fun participating in the many activities and events throughout last week. From our volunteer service projects at local nursing homes, community centers, and humanitarian aid facilities on Tuesday to honoring our First Responders at lunch on Wednesday, to thanking our bus drivers at our Bus Driver Social on Thursday, the students truly learned about the importance of giving back to others. Our Family Night Open House was a wonderful experience for everyone who attended. I want to thank Ms. Fraser for all of her hard work in organizing our Book Fair. I also want to thank Ms. Viggiani for an absolutely beautiful Art Show and Ms. Horn for running our STEAM Night Event! Thank you to all the Faculty and Staff of St. Lawrence School for helping to make Catholic Schools Week so successful! A very special thanks to our Catholic Schools Week Committee: Ms. Lathrop, Ms. Viggiani, Ms. Morgan, Ms. Spencer, and Ms. Pratt for all of their work in organizing our Catholic Schools Week events.

During Catholic Schools Week, Bishop Matano celebrated a special mass for Catholic Schools at Sacred Heart Cathedral. Our 5th and 6th graders attended this mass and some of them even sang in the choir. I would like to thank our music teacher, Mr. Laird for helping our choir singers prepare for this mass. I would also like to thank Patty Amico for creating such a beautiful banner to represent St. Lawrence School at the mass.

In order to celebrate summer birthdays, we have been inviting our summer birthday students to our monthly birthday lunches. Our February and August Birthday Lunch will be this Thursday, February 9th in the Art Room. Any student with a birthday in February or August will be having a pizza lunch with me in the Art Room during their lunch period to celebrate on that day! Please remind your child to bring a drink for this event.

Report Cards for the second quarter will be available today at 3:00 PM through My Students Progress. Report cards can be accessed electronically at the end of each quarter. The fourth quarter report card is the only report card that is sent home as a hard copy. Math, ELA, Science, Social Studies, and Religion are given report card grades each quarter. Physical Education, Technology, Art, and Music are given report card grades once per semester, at the end of the second and the fourth quarter. The Diocesan report cards do not provide us with the ability to grade Character Education and Library. If you have any questions regarding the report card, please contact your child's teacher.

I am excited to announce that St. Lawrence School will be having its first Fine Arts Night tomorrow, Wednesday, February 8th, in Deacon Hall at 6:30 PM. During this event, our students will have the opportunity to participate in art, music, dance, and theater activities with their families. If you have not signed up for our Fine Arts Night and you would still like to attend, please contact the school office.

Our Parent Association Meeting will be this Thursday, February 9th at 6:30 PM in Deacon Hall, Room 4. I look forward to seeing you all there!

God Bless,

Frank Arvizzigno Principal

Please Note:	
Report Cards Available on MSP	2/7
Fine Arts Night 6:30pm	2/8
Birthday Pizza Lunch Feb./August	2/9
Current Family Registration Due	2/10
February Break No School	2/20-2/24
Ash Wednesday Mass 8:30am	3/1
Walkathon Wednesday	3/8
Birthday Pizza Lunch	3/9
St. Patrick's Day Parade	3/11
Bingo Night 7pm	3/24

Today's Envelope includes:

Bowling Club Flyer St. Johns Children's Choir Flyer





Reminders

Current family registration forms are due **this Friday**, **2/10 at 3pm**. After this date we will begin to accept registration forms from new families. Please turn in your Health forms ASAP.

If your child is staying after school for a club, please be sure to send in a change of routine form on that day.

Catholic Schools Week Roller Skating





Stop, Drop, and Read















Bus Driver Social & First Responder Lunch









